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Kiesol 
Multi-Tight 2K 
Waterstop VF 

REFERENCE 

 

 

 
 
 
Application Field 

 Waterproofing buildings 
 Waterproofing buildings –special 

areas 
 
Structure Type 

 Hotels 
 
Brief Description 

The Travelodge Manchester 
Central Hotel is a contemporary 
budget hotel located near the 
Museum of Science & Industry. 
The roof of the hotel required 
general roof repairs and had failing 
waterproofing to the parapet walls. 
 
Main Problem and Requirements 

The building had been suffering 
from water ingress from the roof 
for a number of years which had 
gradually worsened over time.  
This had led to water damage to 
the interior and had highlighted 
problems with the parapet 
concrete wall above.  The failed 
areas of waterproofing required 
replacing with a flexible water-
proof system which could be 
terminated over the parapet wall 
and into the existing waterproofing. 
 
Client 

Travelodge  
 
Specifier 

APA Concrete Repairs Ltd 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Installer 

APA Concrete Repairs Ltd 
 
Completion 

March 2016  
 
 
 

 
 

Products and Systems Used 

Travelodge, Manchester Central, 
Manchester 


